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Good afternoon Kathy, please find attached Mr. Menendez’s certificate for his DOT training update.
 This document will close the inspection requirements that was recommended by you, as
 “Inspector”. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Otherwise,
 Happy Holidays to you and your family.
 
Sincerely,
 

Orlando Solis
 
Orlando Solis
Director of Compliance & Environmental Operations

www.raiderenvironmental.com
 
4103 NW 132nd Street
Opa-Locka, FL 33054
305-994-9949 Office
305-681-6175 FAX
954-470-8659 Cell

orlando@raiderenvironmental.com
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